

RAISE THE BARRE DANCE ACADEMY NEWS LETTER



January Theme: UNIQUE AS A SNOWFLAKE

Just like snowflakes, we are all unique and different. During class this week we will be discussing what makes us unique and how our differences can change the world! Using specifically designed activities and games we will be working on building our confidence and encouraging others. At home this months, encourage your dancer to acknowledge and embrace their uniqueness and use those differences to help others.

JANUARY 2023

WELCOME!

Hello, we are so excited to be back in the dance room after a restful(ish) break! This session will be a busy one as we prepare for our Spring Recital at the end of the session. Each month we will send home a newsletter quickly explaining what your dancer is working on in class and what to expect in the upcoming month. This information will also be available on our website.

IMPORTANT DATES

January 9: Session II Begins

<u>February 1</u>: Registration Closes

February 15: Costume Fee Due* (\$25)

March 13-17: Spring Break (No Classes)

March 27-31: Recital Meeting Week*

Parent Attendance Required

Saturday April 8: Spring Recital at

Saginaw Recreation Center (Time TBD)

*More Information to Follow

CONTACT US

<u>Website</u>: RaiseTheBarreDanceAcademy.com

Email: RTBDanceAcademy@gmail.com

Phone: 817-781-0793 (text only)

Social: @RaiseTheBarreDanceAcademy

Raise the Barre